School Office Hours

[ g’ Like us on Facebook ]

Principal's Points

Monday - Friday
7:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Missed a Tidbits?

Find it on the
School Facebook
or

School Website

Upcoming Events

Students may
wear a green
shirtand jeans
tomorrow

March 15, 2018

Dear Parents & Guardians:

The safety of your children is as important to us as we know it
is to you. Electronic devices and the Internet can be tools that
assist with education and at the same time they can have a
negative influence on the lives of children. One negative
influence is pornography. Pornography is a virus infecting the
minds and hearts of adults and children in our society and
more people are exposed to it than ever before. Protecting our
children from pornography is a Catholic responsibility that we
must attend to with urgency. In 2009, Michael Leahy released
results of a survey of 29,000 individuals at North American
universities 51% of male students and 32% of female
students first viewed pornography before their teenage years
(12 and younger). You may be thinking, "My fourth grader isn't
looking for porn." Sadly, the porn industry is looking for your
fourth grader. Scientific research on the brain reveals
exposure to pornography has long term, harmful effects to our
society through abuse, broken families and damaged
relationships.

The Diocese of St. Petersburg has provided workshops to
teachers, administration, staff, and parents in partnership
with Covenant Eyes, an Internet Accountability and Filtering
Software Company, to teach them about safeguarding
family's technology against unrestricted access explicit
material. If you have a student who is in 4th grade or older,
please consider texting the word 'secure' to 66866. This is a
"text to join" that will provide you with 1 tip a day for 7 days
that can help you safeguard all the technology in your home,
computers, laptops, ipads, smartphones, etc. For the next 8



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2JEpCH-zrDVnuoMkiVwWqNCTqyaiNY2_B5XZD9rNhwFJ1X11P_JO1Fw1EePOV0DLaWLeMWVXxjDmQ7CWm0M6A7yrDS4ye61jv_dtyogO0ewF&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2FM7D1Vm3rDWwdkqn2C-anEb3XwZsCSlhHUy7Trtk-9K4Kbkk-PbQnBolZaRcONlNGTY-PVZf_izbxoqWDbvhCU_nW1jMdxV0Reu0ktqO7xtQyWatkG6HP-i0hZfsAG8E8AvZ42UJXVoOD-mrmiUPjs=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2LAJjor_5-gxW9TI65R-odpwL9L-ozsjC1d3TGhNHOtwJmhNJwFVY76c30B1M1_GVs0qdJeTqZ_LVesY_uDkNxVjzA6XG1lAj8DE9MV6vMIgmgRfIgSnMYZy4rjjdnAMJ1CyqYSjzVM-&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2IfwSy94pr9VYVWMeD8Gt5dwvNduOnUdNn1E6rvnJ6NtbZMlJUugUbzwnAiiyg88m6f3o5Idh02zGGD3qWRq2mj4bMEWBeo4-A8JMbttJQe2kzhB-RGBizE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2FM7D1Vm3rDWwdkqn2C-anEb3XwZsCSlhHUy7Trtk-9K4Kbkk-PbQnBolZaRcONlNGTY-PVZf_izbxoqWDbvhCU_nW1jMdxV0Reu0ktqO7xtQyWatkG6HP-i0hZfsAG8E8AvZ42UJXVoOD-mrmiUPjs=&c=&ch=

SSYRA reading logs
are due tomorrow
March 16

March 22 in the FLC
Doors open
6:00 pm
Bingo starts

Rice Bowls will be
collected in homeroom
Monday March 26th &

27th. If you are
available to come in

March 28th or 29th

from 8am-11am to

disassemble rice
bowls and sort money
in the front office
conference room we
are looking for parent
volunteers! Please use
the link below to sign
up today!

Counselor Corner

Parenting Funny:

| CAN'T FIND IT

ANYWHERE!
IT'S JUST GONE!

v

Facebook com/FowlLanguageComics _FowlLanguageComics.com 68

WHENEVER | SEND MY KIDS
TO FIND SOMETHING

Donations

First Grade is in need

weeks in Tidbits, we will also be providing information and
tips to keep your children safe.

Peace
Linda Umoh

Remember to like our
Facebook page
httPs://www.lcaceboo!(.com/sscsmcl/

Volunteers needed for 7th Grade Field Trip

Are you in need of volunteer
hours? Be a Finance Park

Chaperone

7th grade is in need of 2 volunteers to assist with a
field trip to Finance Park in Largo next Friday, March 23
from 7:45 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. The volunteers must arrive
at Finance Part at 7:45 a.m. for a 30 minute training
prior to the class arrival. Volunteers will work with the
students once they arrive until 2:00 p.m. If you are
interested, please contact Mrs. Bohnart by Friday,
March 16. All parents are eligible to volunteer, not just
7th grade parents. Thank you.

Kceping it Kool
St. Stcphen Spirit
Raffle

Support our Spirit Raffle. Money earned will help purchase
new AC units for the school. There will be a prize for the top
two families selling the most tickets. Please contact the office
if you need more tickets. For Raffle details click HERE

Click HERE to buy your Raffle Tickets online



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2KTz_6VtCvsxs5l--EW8XWi15ITvjlztHwV1qU2T9E_6cxeWMCSFSBsp-gpY1Q4c29TnFx1037ZDiW--P6WU57NuvT3FInkfhHJ-xdk61flFskFAGYDXw22CE7QwGi7tVcwKKzdJ4EeHfTlXG1y92MvjX2DK73brhA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2LAJjor_5-gxW9TI65R-odpwL9L-ozsjC1d3TGhNHOtwJmhNJwFVY76c30B1M1_GVs0qdJeTqZ_LVesY_uDkNxVjzA6XG1lAj8DE9MV6vMIgmgRfIgSnMYZy4rjjdnAMJ1CyqYSjzVM-&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2OJ08qFBzyfRWb7F_89nBM8y0R5EXFS8SEkW2qJzUHSOeKbLkB79tPO80WfkVWgw8ujHg2DYoXbKCm7ZrDPVCc6nbEEF_Pe3QXXRiprdz7TdNZPeio0BIdexx8EYVoyuaqLxBNIIqZcYrPibGWYJriS8LXyvUTZXs63iKkYVB_l1E6AOzc1Ces8irHT9DJyb1FOda-nLm52J&c=&ch=
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?token=IqB3nFzkEAcwbwL9srsMgzZ8JeFjmvUkWGFFlPMDcjBiXnKeVtwHqtw3j5lScr9JF9GhPm&country.x=US&locale.x=US

of 18 count egg
cartons. Please send
them in to the office.

** Volunteer Opportunities**

Handbook Highlights Palm Sunday and Easter Church Services - March 25 & April
1

Click HERE to sell raffle tickets after Mass

SVDP Food Drive

SVDP Food Drive :
March 19-23

Parent - Teacher
Communication

Two or more conferences . .
are scheduled during the Please bring in a non perishable any day next
‘ e for di Qll week. The class with 100% participation and '
yeario p_mv' ¢ lordia °'gue the most food will earn a Mustang Buck for FooD
regarding the student's each student and music during Art class. DRIVE
development in the school
program. Parents must

attend portfolio conferences
each year. Teachers and
parents may request
additional conferences
during the year. Our school
messenger system is a

Pet owners

PK4 is doing their Pet Unit in class this month. If you have a
pet that can be brought into the classroom in a cage and you
would like to speak to the students on

computerized dialing v
communication software the_ care of the pet, Plefase contact Ms. ====
program that will be used to Julie at jpollock@sscsfl.org o -

contact parents during
school emergencies via
phone and email. ltis
extremely important that
parents keep the office
informed of any changes to
contact information.

(Ex. Ferret, Sugar Glider, Hedgehog, A BN
Guinea Pig etc...) EE%’

Spring Pictures
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Spring Pictures

Page 6

Tuesday,March 20th
Safe Environment &
Background
Screening

- ']
(O
| 7 Ok Order forms were sent
DIVLE % . home today. Please wear
nice clothes for Spring
Photos. Girls should dress modestly with covered shoulders
and bottoms to the knees. Shoes may be appropriate dress
shoes for girls with no more than 2 inch heels. All students will
be photographed. Please return order forms with money
enclosed on picture day. (No sibling pictures will be
available)
3 Volunteers needed that day. If you are interested please
call the front office.

—
{ :/)VERNON

PHOTOGRAPHY,INC.

Fingerprinting & Safe
Environment Process

Birthday Treat
Request Form

The Birthday treat request
form has been updated.
Please complete and
return to the homeroom
teacher 2 weeks prior to
your child's birthday treat



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2AT2Fcp-ivbqVFRVbXGcf09Prxput2JP9Tn58ERkPJU50f_14g2jMkYiZwV6FJsdemf469pukCMl4TMmv9lQCUTN6TB3mFntWfWpKm8Amydhe7JhMMbCQb6eBTk5oEbMLmyLzWN3dIBUrxB_CTTZAjdBW8W5U4VBMbB88PuhUBMOm5uOvq7WdvgmychknF88_EJIhELMIE6P&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2B5F7k4tznxaOk5N4gobt03jiYEmIbjueGYVAhlVBZ8fEXjZJSBeGVmoc1tERsryeE5JGuZcwA-l3TWtvPwmlFokz0XKCLGjg-lHL6hov-UTwyLVV3I4fCmfTzORlzOkAtLfSZ_1ao-ol4amLCdeAuEQQpXI2EW8R-8PwYNdpXps&c=&ch=

day. Thank you.

Birthday Treat
Request Form

Uniform Information

Risse Brothers School
Uniform Store
4228 N. Armenia Ave.

Policy and Order
Forms for the
2017-18 School Year:

Uniform Policy
Spirit Wear
Boys Uniform
Girls Uniform

Yearbooks

“BOOKS
YOU WILL EVER OWN

You may order online:
Jostens yearbook
or

Print off the order
form Here

Check out the school's
free photo sharing app.

Replay It

Art Blog

Please click on the link
below for information on
how to volunteer for the
art fair on May 3rd. |
am looking for
donations of
refreshments and
volunteers to help hang
artwork. Thank you
Link

Donuts and Coffee

Volunteers Needed!
March 25

Please consider hosting coffee and
donuts after the morning Masses on
March 25 and help us highlight our
school.  Coffee and donuts are
provided. See the link below for
details. There is also an opportunity
to sell raffle tickets. We are looking for
both parents and students to help
with this event.

Click HERE to sign up

Field Day

Field Day
Wednesday, April 28
Events will include fun
filled activity stations,
and an obstacle
course. Parent
Volunteers needed. For more information,
see attached Flyer

Spring Book Fair is coming!

April 30th - May 4th
Volunteers Needed!
Spring Book Fair!

We need youl!!
Come join the fun!

Sign Up Link

M&KE IT

Celebrate Friendship with Buddy Lines



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2Brr97y_UxT0FY-QSo6VTjoChW7W5T_uI1acrmuaILFtUoWqUG2ALuLGtah-0kuqtol4Zmj0qLrnqyKgWeKAbDdfClY9sOo7KL16DZNLyaNv-XbuK5kxMW-I2Gw72kI5Srz5_lVqcYDuIL66VIiOp4QhevocpMs9OQ3zVSWAE9mBnz8aHoR_WKb-dex5H0eAPBvnUdl7sye9&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2Nda6vK7nkCF-ERE7GO8l5gkPf8HO9k1p-OS6YwWAmkzugPqnNvjgp5uM2de5MjtnfE1CQsfnKRmjMTS7qUModPGmceNpn72J2itL5QvlYSkx9K37Y-4m4eob18h7ekBiDJcr69igFa-snqcA8kv6Q66Y_l3kofUCLvfEFORD6X07jEoyjp7FWkoydfL4hxURzuHuw9VXfSKVjQjokMVK-HYWOVFkSA5I22EB8H3BXiB&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2Nda6vK7nkCFqVFSXBp2TMkL38V-ZNFoMOZyJx3kCRNpuLI_o3lHXaiHG5rTXwZY6CT5UguW4E811XKVPHOzlXcc43dlIOMkPjZgniT0_HKHkyjXdpLI9gklqMaarmrEaqIVzhUf9xbAMal3PbP376sTNkcnjX4th8ZSadJe82nQlSL54880ThKWgLzS2PkrqPYfUracYZ0M&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2Nda6vK7nkCF7LXlJRO7qyb6zodTvt8Ka_6M6pdpbVrrYi73jjeJg0C7IpkpGbTPg8uAqaBiFGfLLL0fe849sp5u_Q6VNI5jbgNM6uqiuyKuwYDaDJmgKcLkWD2MhVd_uz54vUzZWhjSI12OqvMhHgduoyOCtZb-9lOoVcfQH5_4Lu1pmhhOxEJMbdGT0X3GIBOO5b7dGNCs&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2Nda6vK7nkCFIyAjUWtMo5HhqcipQXNVxdTtpFolfcGOim9osHzQaTBvChoDoaGnbFaEwpsqeYHxv73mhxf9x_LOKOhAiftx3I8ebVrkg3ie1YJchBZMd8asLQNNV0hqRQ6uR6Jk_pYfEpTYvS55ztr5HAJKocOICTB6W1XVqZ99E0dvBE4DBlqtmt6NOpV01Fw3HfCTskBB&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2H928szTu4yFprOrKJ97fmDpyxsQan5Fe1npqZ8lJ1KgHwcRFLtgXJeI1X2fSfh2JBV6-0TBdXn7wQJ-Lw8xzaej8JA4CqhXAQ3Q5GyoxlnyKo5akV5GQQQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2JTmOFUVymKWdg_p2D24MeMXCydNFxQOVOk1Nc3A0gSP-YdCJUwzd4IpN3C_pXofZ4Y8ZLEMN2GeJQ78pdCFwFBtVRLdPHrFpPpMkFbNpBgb-ZaZ5oGnidLT9-3gvqlw-XhRtIkeDihL73rinXQzcuraErYke2Xy6Lu8tuM9cgWEb_k5WbqwN2GHp9F_SJDvF4VidMnFmDBE&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2MvFiNeQMn6Fw4nJ5Ij_EPNitfgP6AQZqrxTrXt6l8vT60tXkj1tE7yiisoEWp8mtUm42eUIyJ8olthrHnsBbIdDlrVhpbYvWclZmYGr4pxR-U45WEA67fVPR1q32FP8BnCwXZkdy-YzjYD9ZOV309C5YcDmzi64rUDSyeCQnmVa0Fk_acd1_J71GoMZ88BYtgK9uudTFBbm&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2ACP0tmr6VxMSt2AXLwM7Zk12aQXkuRVWjixUmCT4GHsYwlzfptFnBkilHE-XtnThG5aXIkJyYT1WiI0JilqifBCBaWFM_10NnHKcb1fmUL_gjNk5rSk-7NT46E4ajT1SKwAcubI7PlLhk9cUdW9rrgEDABkJeOPXzYoxBeFlrxr&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2B5F7k4tznxaMumOXdkOxfT1qEe_ngEXyuKv-cpEZd4YG0Y1s_BV1svuK49cMxBIyI59LNnpcnK30cmP55HIsx_tJO927nDL5nKYsGQG3hsw32T-vJv7qxW2Cpo9QF_grRC5uQrhkw3wi8W9CFF6zOI28FLQdu1hyktXBC28j_d4&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2ACP0tmr6VxMGhfQQfSco_yxsSbtB_FM-aSx9VYw5tCgBT1ohDbgJAWFWvrCaIptcmwxGEBfHl8Xx_a4Ci65VsjiltP3g1JET-W40r4gUYoQTMENiQNaGuyX4cdk0cKJX8t97RnwGEhA4ciA6pzT4XOW3Jty17a_b7hA4pXL6SzvUtczc8GEaXp_vvcb46DSaauRvfcmD_kB&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2B5F7k4tznxaKG5JUL287wPfxXhkek_dcnAnBtQE6cIGHDHOWSoIiMMl1eytKqCKui2H3IG8iMp725J64M7iSCYWLmx9jkv1LmMVPTeZeA4JvGYP3CUj_TliBsZWSUEZa8MY6UdixUYgxAeMjBSrPE1ZKQw1cNsBigkIoAtM7p7F&c=&ch=

Check out Mrs.
Gonzalez's Art Blog

Own the Avenue

Order your Own the
Avenue street sign. What
a great way to recognize
your child's birthday or
another special event
during the school year.
The street sign is posted
for 1 week (Mon.-Fri.) It
is $30 to repost a sign,
and $50 to create a new
one. After you sign up
please drop off your
payment to the front
office.

Sign Up
Genius

Show your appreciation to teachers or save your memories
forever with Buddy Lines in your yearbook. Students can
purchase these during your lunchtime in the FLC or you can
print off the order form from the attached flyer. (35 word max)

For more information please see attached Flyer

Angels Among Us needs your help

A
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VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES AVAILABLE

Volunteers are needed to begin contacting prospective
sponsors for the 2018 Angel Among Us Fundraiser which will
be held on 11/10/18. If you love to sell, have a dynamic
personality, have contacts in the community, previously been
a sponsorship volunteer or are committed to supporting our
students through this fundraiser, WE NEED YOU ! You will be
provided everything you need; a proven successful script, a
list of prospective contacts, sponsorship level details etc..
Support will be available to help you as needed.

Initially, we will need ten volunteers and will increase the
number of team members in the near future. New families to
our school for the 2018-2019 school year are encouraged to
join our team of volunteers. The hours will be credited for this
year if needed to meet your obligation or will be credited to
next year if you have already met this year's obligation. Hours
for new families will be credited toward their obligation for the
new school year.

Please use the link below and sign up. You will soon be
contacted by the Sponsorship Committee leaders.
Link
Interest in volunteering but have questions, please contact

Mario Castillo or Audra Soriano at angels@sscsfl.org or at
813477-7478

Interested in being a sponsor, please contact Mario Castillo or
Audra Soriano at angels@sscsfl.org or at 813-477-7478

Donations that are still needed

Hello SSCS Families,



http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2HjVqMjNxZSVi8YjD6bU8xnuL1Rb-hNwEMPsux3s4D5ZneCoF6T-52GOoXvQDCpniDTGpFbEpX7cpn_KKjjyZSfPJtTdlQ44fGJCpWvAocWP1pi2f6E8FKq5JSAdq2WUovWpNBDtBlRE&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2Oq8NfDP4she3SHnbkBMNg5pEWdqUKLnSeHM6YeZRBoa_0fRFuGRH7JWePuDKeIO7mQt07mB4rN4UhSLIx9Y86iLDO_pKWTBYsKgmONfWPhdvYLtfhw4JellEoDYRTTSeYfkxZPLSScn_OegWJYi7F0x8PmA3Q7yqg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2B5F7k4tznxavDDyNmFUW7FnkmxCfZaAW84FhDPoQxF48e8ALc36Wsjz6FXMVeZF_Ubk50-V-qQSA3AprP3PXd1amNFlHBqvpYs3OKxvpP5VG-lvwbPm4rZk5w4XWnyylF5m3BofjlGc3AZqp1zGOZwZRsv2MSTBcYaqeRMkNQG5G01BXr5RYTi9FeAwGFwAS6NvfVQRShc2&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2B5F7k4tznxaJkITMlaXlH_OtL4A1zn3_r9c3A5RGpGogLsTFKWwIm7cYoJNIw7kq8JbR3rpFzYF4et49Duq2EUV_wvAkhrQ_oYRXnQ9sc3a6ykqcInTJgYrBJeXHxrrAdlZuycGukGbTZ5DTt403qoMeSDFtjfVcA==&c=&ch=

;oirg\,\l,%zk:?f rr:gr donations of the D 011 ati OD 8
e SRy
APPrecizisd!

Thank you for your support of the
art program.

Mrs. Gonzalez

Mustang Sports News

The Boys VarS|ty Basketball team part|0|pated in the
inaugural St. Theresa's March Madness tournament this past
weekend at St. Theresa's Catholic Church in Spring Hill. It was
a 10 team double elimination tournament with middle schools
from central Florida. The Mustangs went 3-2 to finish 3rd
overall. They beat Notre Dame, Villa Madonna, and St.
Joseph. The Mustangs were led by 8th graders and team
captains Jakob M. and Frankie F. The varsity finished the
season 15-7, the most wins in school history. Great job
Mustangs!

The boys flag football team has a few weeks of practice
before the games get started. The Mustangs open the season
Tuesday March 27 vs Corpus Christihere at ¢

St. Stephen at 4:00. See the athletics web
page for the complete game schedule. All
boys flag football players must have the
sports paperwork and $65 fee turned in to
the office or Coach Green by Friday March 23 to be eligible
for the games.

The Girls JV and Varsity Track team has been

&i g working hard at practice. Mrs. Stencel is doing a
\\ great job getting the girls ready for the meets.

The running, relay, and high jump meets are
Saturday, April 14 and Friday, April 20 at Tampa Catholic
5:00-9:00. Field events are at Christ the King at 4:00 on
Thursday's, April 12 and 19 and the cross country meet is
Tuesday, April 24 at Mary Help at 4:00. All girls track team
members must have the sports paperwork and $50 fee
turned in to the office by Tuesday, April 10 to be eligible for
the meets.




Field Day is Wednesday, March 28. Grades K-3 9:30-11:25,
Grades 4-8 1:00-2:30, and EC 10:00-11:00. Please note that
4th grade has been move to the afternoon session, 1:00-2:30.
This was done to balance out the numbers of classes going in
each session. Thank you for your flexibility and
understanding! The students will participate in different
stations and activities including an obstacle course bouncy.
Each class will need 2-3 volunteers to help with class
supervision during their activity time. 8th graders will
supervise the stations for the K-3 and EC time frames but
Coach Green will need volunteer help with stations for the
older group, 4th-8th.

This is a fun and great way to get your volunteer hours
completed. Please contact your homeroom teacher if you can
help with class supervision and Coach Green if you are able
to help with stations and activities. Volunteers are vital to
making the field day a success. Thank youl!

GO MUSTANGS

Coach Green

St Stephen Catholic School | 813-741-9203| n
kbiase@sscsflorg http//www.sscsfl.org
10424 Saint Stephen Circle
Riverview, FL 33569

Copyright © 2017. All Rights Reserved.


mailto:kbiase@sscsfl.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0015zFNSs3bEJLGByOm5tlde9jIxS8WwMbiUirwG2IVjE3Zhdbwi3jm2IfwSy94pr9VYVWMeD8Gt5dwvNduOnUdNn1E6rvnJ6NtbZMlJUugUbzwnAiiyg88m6f3o5Idh02zGGD3qWRq2mj4bMEWBeo4-A8JMbttJQe2kzhB-RGBizE=&c=&ch=

